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 Mark Stevens SUPPEMAI

L

2014/6972/T 30/11/2014  23:44:01 As a fellow tenant of the affected flat I fully support the removal of this tree. it is sighted less than 2 

metres from front of the property and is causing structural problems on an ongoing basis.

It would seem that the first objection to the removal of this tree is misjudged-the tree referred to in this 

application is in the front garden not the rear, so in no way would comprise privacy of properties on 

Goldhurst Terrace.
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